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A PUBLIC SERVICE MESSAGE 

 

 

DATE:  June 16, 2018 

 
 
Burbank, CA  
 
On June 15, 2018, at approximately 10:23 pm, Burbank Police Officers were dispatched to 
investigate a reported restraining order violation at a house in the 1500 block of North Niagara 
Street.  When they arrived, the officers heard shots being fired, and a fire was observed at the 
house.  Officers made contact with three individuals at the house, and were able to evacuate 
them.  These individuals confirmed that shots had been fired, and that the suspect was in the 
area.  They were safely evacuated, and were not injured. 
 
Officers in an Air Support helicopter working the call observed the suspect attempting to flee.  A 
perimeter containment was established, and additional resources were dispatched.  The 
Burbank PD SWAT team and K9 officers, with assistance from Glendale and Pasadena PD, 
conducted a search of the containment area.   
 
At approximately 3:15 am, on June 16, the suspect was found in the backyard of a property in 
the 1400 block of Catalina Street.  The suspect did not comply with directions from the officers, 
and a K9 was deployed.  The suspect was taken into custody, and a firearm was recovered at 
the scene.   
 
No shots were fired by officers during this incident.  The suspect was transported for treatment 
of injuries received during his apprehension by the K9.  Burbank Police Detectives are continuing 
to work an active investigation of this incident.       
 
Anyone with information is asked to contact the Burbank Police Detective Bureau at (818) 238-
3210.  If you wish to remain anonymous, call “LA Crime Stoppers” by dialing 800-222-TIPS 
(8477), use your smartphone by downloading the “P3 MOBILE APP” or by using the website 
www.LACrimeStoppers.org. 
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